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| wish to oppose the Government's proposal to privatise any of ADHC's functions. My
concern is that it is not taken into consideration the effect privatisation will have on the
residents that are in accomodation and respite. The transitioning is not long enough and can
have very powerful impacts on the residents. As we are in the middle of Person Centred
Thinking, has anyone bothered to ask the residents themselves how they feel about

someone else taking over their service?
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